Message

From: Gordon Anderson [gordon@gandersonassociates.com]

Sent: 9/11/2019 4:15:12 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]

Subject: IBEC Re: EIR Documents for Council

Hi Mindly,

Fust confirmed with the City Manager that he's okay with our detaermination fo limit the documeants
that will be in the Council Office.

Gordon,



